
World Access Telecommunications Group, Inc. 
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May 4, 1999 

DEPOSIT 

Ms. Jackie Knight D 1 4 0 Il~ 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Knight: 

As per previous conversations with your office, this letter will serve as written notice 
of World Access Telecommunications Group Inc. 's (flkJa Cherry Communications) desire to 
cancel Pay Telephone Service Provider Authorization in Florida. WATGI does not provide 
pay telephone services in Florida. 

In light of the fact that no revenues from pay telephone service were generated during 
all of the year 1997 or for all of 1998 or for 1999 to date or henceforth under TE598 
authorization, we respectfully ask that this pay telephone certificate be cancelled and no 
regulatory fee be assessed for 1999. If you should have any questions, please call (630) 268­

.~ , .. ' 

6620. Thank you. 

Sincerely , 

WORLD ACCESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS GROUP, INC. 

DATE 

MAY 241999 

Florida Pay Telephone Service Provider Authorization TE 598 

f/kJa Cherry Communications Incorporated 

Chief Operating Officer 
Dennis E. Bay 

DOCUMEnT NO. 

Direct Dial (630) 268-6620 • Direct Facsimile (630) 268-6898 

1919 South Highland Avenue, Suite 129-D • Lombard, Illinois 60148 • (630)268-6800 
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~EPOSIT DATE 

1 
Ms. Jackie Knight D 1 4 0 *a MAY 2 4 1999 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 . . ,- 

Re: Florida Pay Telephone Service Provider Authorization TE 598 

Dear Ms. Knight: 

As per previous conversations with your office, this letter will serve as written notice 
of World Access Telecommunications Group Inc. 's (f/k/a Cherry Communications) desire to 
cancel Pay Telephone Service Provider Authorization in Florida. WATGI does not provide 
pay telephone services in Florida. 

In light of the fact that no revenues from pay telephone service were generated during 
all of the year 1997 or for all of 1998 or for 1999 to date or henceforth under TE598 
authorization, we respectfully ask that this pay telephone certificate be cancelled and no 
regulatory fee be assessed for 1999. If you should have any questions, please call (630) 268- 
6620. Thank you. 

. ., 

Sincerely, 

WORLD ACCESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS GROUP, INC. 
f/k/a Cherry Communications Incorporated 


